MINUTES OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

MARCH 4, 2004, 7:00 P.M., TOWNSHIP HALL

Present:  Schultz, Schmidt, Leech, Parker and EMS Director Watson

Absent:  Stillings

The meeting convened at 7:05p.m. to work on the proposed 2004-2005 Township budgets.

Schmidt advised the board that it was necessary to change the date of the Fire District Budget hearing from March 15 to March 23 due to time constraints in publication according to law.  The hearing on the 23rd will be at 7:30 p.m. in the Township Hall.

The board worked on the proposed budgets for the Ambulance District, Fire District and the Township General Fund.  The proposed pay schedule and fee schedule were also discussed.

The board adjourned at 9:55p.m.  These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk

